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Comments: Any expansion of facilities or services at Holland Lake Lodge should be limited to protect the lake

and its environs. Motor boats and jet skis already impair the quality of other visitors' experience, so the lodge

should be prohibited from providing motorized watercraft to its guests. Similarly, the lodge should not be

permitted to rent or otherwise provide snowmobiles to its guests.

 

Expanding facilities and services tends to increase visitation and use-"If you build it, they will come." Holland

Lake-the lake itself and also area trails-is already a popular recreation site. Please consider reservation systems

(similar to the campground) and other means to ration use to prevent overcrowding or dominance by any one

group (i.e., motorized boaters, horse use on trails, etc.).

 

Thanks for the chance to comment. 


